
KENNEDY CENTER FOR THE PERFORMING ARTS FOUNDATION 

P.O. BOX 1453, Cypress, CA 90630-6453 
 
September 2, 2011 

 
Dear AUHSD Colleagues: 
 
Welcome back to the 2011-2012 school year!  I wanted to take this opportunity to invite 

you to a special event sponsored by the Kennedy Center for the Performing Arts Foundation. 
 

WHAT:      “In My Life”, a Beatles Tribute Concert 

          WHEN:      Saturday, September 24, 2011 at 7:00 p.m. 
          WHERE:    AUHSD Center for the Performing Arts 
                         8281 Walker St., La Palma, CA on the Kennedy High School Campus 
          WHY:       To purchase a second spotlight, Wenger chairs, and music stands to be 

used by all AUHSD student performers at the Center for District festivals, 
concerts/shows, and events 
                             

             

A poster and flyer are attached for your use and distribution.  Tickets: $25 Floor and $20 
Balcony. 
 

“In My Life” – A Musical Theater Tribute to the Beatles is the renowned musical biography 
of the Beatles through the eyes of their manager, Brian Epstein, and features the live music 
of the tribute band, Abbey Road.  The show broke attendance records at various venues 
and is widely considered by industry insiders to be the most unique Beatles show in 

decades.   
 
Please emphasize to your students that the show is family friendly.  Please feel free to 

distribute flyers to students during class or parents at Back-to-School Night. 
Proceeds from this concert will benefit all students in our District.  Please help us “fill the 
house.” 
 

For more information or to order tickets online visit our website:  www.kpacfoundation.org 
or contact Alta Duke 714 739-4574 or adukelp@aol.com 
Thanking you in advance for your assistance and support. 
 

Ron Hoshi, President 
Kennedy Center for the Performing Arts Foundation 
AP, Oxford Academy 

 

 

 





 


